
           March 30, 2022 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Passing this bill is simply hard for me to accept.  While I do not live in the state of Maryland, I have 

visited and there is so much beautiful history associated with your wonderful state.  You should not taint 

it with such a demonic bill. 

 

God Bless 

Steve Steffes 


